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NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD 
 

DRAFT EA #597 
 

A draft environmental assessment (EA) #597 and draft Finding of No Significant Impact 
(FONSI), for the Morganza to the Gulf Project, Surveys and Borings Analysis, Terrebonne 
and Lafourche Parishes, Louisiana was prepared by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, 
New Orleans District and released for public review on 24 January 2024. 
 
Due to an unforeseen technical issue with the website servers, draft EA #597 and its 
associated documents may not have been accessible to the public from 24 January 2024 
through 29 January 2024.  
 
In order to ensure the public receives the full 30-day review and comment period, the 
initial deadline for comment submission has been extended an additional 5 days. The 
public review and comment period will now end on 29 February 2024 and all comments 
received by midnight on the 29th of February will be included in the final EA.   
 
Comments or questions may be submitted to Ms. Patricia Naquin via email at 
mvnenvironmental@usace.army.mil or by fax to (504) 862-2088.  Ms. Naquin may be 
contacted at (504) 862-1544 if questions arise. 
 
 
 
 
 

ERIC WILLIAMS 
Chief, Environmental Planning Branch 
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